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Hello, as a resident with primary school age children who were directly approached by plasrefine to be 
â€˜educated’ as to the benefits of this proposal, which I find reprehensible in itself, I have concerns for the 
position upstream from warragamba dam potentially causing devastating polllution to the drinking water and 
land use purposes of surrounding agricultural land. I also have an extreme objection as a health and safety 
officer for a mine site in my previous career. Due diligence has surely not been ascertained for a site which is 
not easily accessible for fire and rescue and emergency response with state emergency services probably 30 
minutes away or more in event of a fire which is highly likely with even one sorting error and a battery ðŸª« 
sparking a fire the whole area will be engulfed in toxious fumes.  This happened in the ACT as recently as 2022 
and we have 45,000 residents in the area with children and families not the right place for such extreme 
hazardous material and long term effects which are as yet unproven. I have no confidence in the proposed site 
being the correct location for such a momentous occurrence. 

Please consider this statement for all its merits and take into consideration scientific studies which show that 
plastic has been found in women’s uterus’ and will effect ongoing generations. 
 

 




